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Addendum 1
Solicitation # 22-99539
Step Van

This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation
documents:

The bid opening has been moved from Thursday July 28, 2022 at 2:00 PM to Monday August 1,
2022 at 2:00 PM Local Time. Bids must be received in Purchasing before 2:00 PM local time on
the bid opening date.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by initialing and dating Addendum 1 below the
bid form on the invitation for bids and include a copy of the addendum with your submission.

Posted: July 18, 2022.



